



Dear neighbours,

Tuesday October 31st is Halloween!

Are you happy for 'Trick or Treaters' to knock on your door?
How about we help each other out and stick this handy note on
your door or letterbox if you are. That way, we won't disturb those
not participating and we know exactly which doors our kiddos can
knock on!

Thank you and have a good night!

Dear neighbours,

Tuesday October 31st is Halloween!

Are you happy for 'Trick or Treaters' to knock on your door? How about we help each other out and stick this handy note on your door or letterbox if you are. That way, we won't disturb those not participating and we know exactly which doors our kiddos can knock on!

Thank you and have a good night!